
Collaboration between the College of Engineering
and COLA earns the school $1.5 million!
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The university has been awarded a $1.5 million grant from the US
Department of Labor for “Rural Energy Network for Equitable
Workforce and Economic Development,” a partnership between
COLA and the College of Engineering. Dr. David Khey from the
Department of Criminal Justice is working with Dr. Solomon Yi, Dr.
Jonathan Raush, and Dr. Terrence Chambers on the project, which
will provide training for people on probation or parole to help them
get certified in solar installation, solar manufacturing, and
green/sustainable building practices.
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COLA Intersections: Sparking
Cross-Disciplinary Insights

We would like to invite all interested faculty (from any
discipline!) to submit a short title and research abstract at
the link below by September 20th

We will group together submissions
thematically into interdisciplinary panels
that we will feature once a month.
Knowing that many of you are likely
slated to present at conferences this year,
we envision these presentations to be
equivalent to conference presentations
and to take about 15-20 mins each.

We will group together submissions
thematically into interdisciplinary panels
that we will feature once a month.
Knowing that many of you are likely
slated to present at conferences this year,
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equivalent to conference presentations
and to take about 15-20 mins each.

Participate in all the events
for Constitution Day,
Tuesday, September 17th

Participate in all the events
for Constitution Day,
Tuesday, September 17th

Check Out Constitution Day!Check Out Constitution Day!

University of Louisiana at
Lafayette College of Liberal Arts

Follow us on our
Facebook at:
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National Suicide Awareness Month
Sun, Sep 1, 2024 – Mon, Sep 30, 2024

Students receive free immediate access to a therapist through UWILL.

If you are someone
you know is
experiencing a
mental health crisis,
call (833) 646- 1526

Scan the QR Code to get started using your school email.

Choose a therapist
based on your
preferences: gender,
language, ethnicity,
and focus area.

Dr. Maria Seger, associate
professor of English, will
speak about Black
criminalization and carceral
labor in the South.

It will be from 5:00 to 6:00
p.m. at H. L. Griffin Hall, 315.

2024 Gloria Fiero Lecture
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For National Deaf Awareness Month,
Join us at Evangeline Room in
Griffin Hall to learn more about our
deaf community! 
Participate in different stimulations
and learn the ASL basics. It will be a
great learning experience hosted by
the ASL Club and the UL Department
of Communicative Disorders

Sun, Sep 1, 2024 – Mon, Sep 30, 2024

National Deaf
Awareness Month

Visit with the Dean
as a faculty member
or a student in the
upcoming weeks!
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If you want something included in the COLA Newsletter, email
Cola.events@louisiana.edu or Phoebe.lim1@louisiana.edu

Cuir Latinidades: Beyond Borders, After Identity

The Department of Modern Languages with generous support from the
Lyceum Committee of the SGA presents a free public lecture on undoing
coloniality and its impositions on the body by Dr. Stephanie Colin.

Tuesday, September 17th at 9:30 a.m. at 423 Griffin Hall

Stephanie Colin: What can you do after UL?

With a B.A. in Spanish and English from UL Lafayette, an M.A. in
Hispanic Studies at LSU-Baton Rouge, and a Ph.D. in Rhetoric and
Cultural Studies from LSU-Baton Rouge, Dr. Colin invites students to
explore their options moving beyond graduation.

Tuesday, September 17th at 12:30 p.m. Griffin 315

New GA for COLA!
Phoebe Lim who is pursuing her M.A. in
Strategic Communications is now working for
COLA. She works on the social media, press
releases, and the bi-weekly newsletter. If you
have anything you want in the COLA
Newsletter or posted to the Facebook, email
her or visit her in her office in Griffin 101! 


